CITY WARDEN UPDATE

Bins ON STREETS

Following complaints from residents, several properties throughout the ward have been
issued with S46 legal notices in regards to their bins. There has been a definite
improvement and compliance with the notices.

UNTIDY PRIVATE LAND

There have been a lot of complaints about fly-tipping and waste left on land that isn’t
maintained by the Council. I have contacted landowners and steps have been made to
clear the sites.

ILLEGAL WASTE CARRIERS & FLY TIPPING

In an attempt to counter fly-tipping, I have been working with Enviro Crime and Gypsum
Close to catch businesses misusing the site and potential rogue traders that are also
tipping waste in the surrounding areas. Reports have been received about private car
parks being used as illegal waste transfer sites and these are being investigated.
Investigations continue in response to fly-tips throughout the ward.

GENERAL

Patrols continue throughout the ward, dealing with fly tips, littering and any other issues
that are encountered. We continue to receive a high volume of complaints about issues in
the ward and these are dealt with as quickly as possible.

Sign up for an account to access council services 24 hours a day, from any computer
or mobile device : www.leicester.gov.uk/myaccount




